
 

 

SriRangam Srimadh Andavan ashram, 
Coimbatore 

  

With the grace, anugraham and blessings of    
HH Sri SriVaraha Mahadesikan,                          

we are pleased to release the first issue of 
“Aacharya Vriksham” a monthly newsletter from 

the Coimbatore branch of our Ashram. 

It is a monthly publication, in pdf only, 
available in both the languages                            

viz; Tamil & English. 

Readers are requested to share the same with 
all your friends & relatives, who are interested 

in our sampradayam. 

Your feedback/suggestions, if any, may please 
be sent to aacharyavriksham@gmail.com 


